
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be writing information texts and using correct punctuation 
within them.   

 

In Numeracy, we will be using positional language to describe where objects are: 

e.g. left, right, under, over, in, around.  

 
In Science, we will be learning about why animals can live in certain habitats. We 

will also be thinking about how to care for our environment. 

 
In IPC, we will be completing our Exit Point for this unit. We will be recording our 

learning in the form of a poster and creating a party game to play.   

 

In PSHE, we will be learning about bullying and recognising how bullying can 

make people feel.  

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following Thursday.  The list is now stuck into your child’s 

communication book. Please practice writing these words at home until your 

child is fluent in spelling them.  
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Your child will be registered as late if they arrive to school after 07:10 when the first bell 

goes. Please aim to arrive around 07:00 so that your child has time to get to the courtyard 
and their line for the bell.  

 Please check your email for the assessment letter that was sent home yesterday.  

 Please speak to your child about the importance of not sharing food. Due to potential 

allergies, children should not be sharing food with others, even friends.   

 Please remember to like and regularly check our new Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak).  

 Home Learning is due in on Tuesday. It includes reading at home 5 times a week and 

recording this in the Reading Record.  

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform and correct PE uniform.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (19-23 November 2017) 


